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Procurement Bidding & Purchasing Policy  

The Committee reviewed policies DJ, DJ-R and DJH and associated procedures. 

Mr. Colbry reviewed the policy and the supporting documents and the importance 

of having the policy in place by July 1.  The recommendation was to replace rather 

than edit the old policy based on recommendation from our attorneys based on the 

significant changes especially to the federal procurement regulations.  After 

discussion, the Committee made following recommendation: 

 

RECOMMENDATION: The Board approve policies DJ, DJ-R, and 

DJH as amended. 

 

 

Graduation Requirements  

The Committee reviewed updated MSAD54 Graduation Requirements 

Mr. Moody reviewed a new policy IKF with the Committee.  The policy, which 

was developed by a team at SAHS over the course of numerous meetings during 

the second half of the school year, meets the requirements of the state PBE 

graduation law.  The Committee shared updates of the policy with the district PBE 

leadership team and district committees as well as the high school’s leadership 

team, and department heads prior to finalizing it.  The policy creates a gradual shift 

to modify the requirements that now require students to do three things to graduate 

– be enrolled in specific learning experiences (courses), earn credits, and meet 

content standards.   

 

The graduation requirements allow students to have multiple pathways to 

graduation that may include courses in and outside SAHS, the attainment of 

standards in, throughout and possibly outside SAHS programming, and the 



flexibility to increase options for students.  As part of the graduation requirements 

those students receiving special education services will have their requirements 

appropriately modified based on the determinations in their IEP. Those students 

who successfully complete a CTE program have the option of modifying their 

pathway to graduation as well as the opportunity to meet content area standards in 

their technical center program. After discussion, the Committee made the 

following recommendation: 

 

RECOMMENDATION: The Board approve Graduation Requirements 

policy IKF as amended. 

 

Guiding Principles 

Review and approval of State Guiding Principles & MSAD54 Guiding Principles 

and work. 

 

The Committee discussed the Guiding Principles as part of the graduation 

requirement discussion.  The Guiding Principles are required as part of the PBE 

law for the class of 2021 along with Math, ELA, Science, and Social Studies. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: The Committee recommends that the Guiding 

Principles be moved to the school board for approval as presented. 

 

Technology Plan Update  

Review of updated MSAD54 Technology Plan 

 

The Committee discussed the required updated District Technology Plan and 

made the following recommendation: 

 

RECOMMENDATION: The Committee recommends that the updated 

District Technology Plan be approved as presented. 

 

 


